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May 19, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

This is the 9th year of our brother, Eric Holt's Seonghwa. Kanae Holt is happy to invite everyone to 

Sleepy Hollow Cemetery (540 N Broadway, Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591) right after Sunday Service at 

12pm this Sunday, May 22nd for a short gathering. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


